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Welcome to the 
New Fresh 
Squeeze!!! 

 

 

...Giving you some 
 of the news that’s 
almost fit to print...  

Fresh Squeeze 
Covina Sunrise  Rotary 

This morning 
members from 
both clubs are 
still settling 
down from the 
wild Sunday 
frivolities of the 
big Super Bowl 
Party at the 
Casa de Wy-
socki. Jerry 
Gaynor took 
the first quar-
ter’s prize but 
then Mary Hubbert took both 2nd and 3rd quar-
ter prizes from the pool. Finally, Ed Edwards 
from the “other” club came in for the big win at 
the end of game. The food and drink were plenti-
ful and, even though we didn’t see the Lingerie 
Bowl at halftime, all agreed they got more than an 
eyeful with the show anyway.  

Rotary Joint Bowl Party! 
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In this Issue: 

Upcoming Events and Dates 
Jan.   Programs: Von          Setup: Crouse       Raffle: Staggs 
Feb.  Programs: Roach      Setup: Marino       Raffle: Gee 
Mar.  Programs: Morgan  Setup: Metz           Raffle: Starns 
Apr.  Programs: Uptergrove  Setup: Skurow Raffle: Perez 
May  Programs: Falls        Setup: Femino       Raffle: Femino 
Jun.   Programs: Kemp      Setup: Mejia         Raffle: Pampu 
Feb 7  —  Symposium Dinner at The Kemp’s 
Feb 7 — Rotary Foundation Dinner  
Feb 24  — Mardi Gras (the actual day) 
May 15 — The Mardi Gras Auction 

Newsletters are 
now available 
on the CSR 
Website!!! 



Good Morning! I hope that all the 
football fans enjoyed the Super Bowl, 
and how about that halftime "show", 
you really had to be paying attention 
to catch it!  
I hope everyone is getting excited 
about the Auction on May 15th. Judy 
Starns is getting things in place to 
make this an extra great event, start 
telling your friends and business as-
sociates to save the date.  
Thank you to the membership (I 
think) for sending me to the Rotary 
District 5300 President's Advance a 
couple of weeks ago up in Arrowhead 
at the beautiful UCLA Conference 
Center. (I had to get in a plug in for 
UCLA because not much of anything 
else good has happened for the Bru-
ins this year). One thing that I learned 
or should I say reaffirmed my belief 
is that we have a great club. I know 
attendance has been a hot issue, but 
I'm happy to say compared to other 
clubs in our District we are doing a 
darn good job in attendance. Our 
monthly attendance varies around 75-
80%. Talking to other Club Presi-
dents, the average attendance is 60%. 
Remember that you can make up a 
meeting up to two weeks before or 
after the meeting you missed. We 
have a lot of ways to make up meet-
ings. I would like to personally thank 
Judge Tom Falls about approaching 
the board about his current work 
situation and the effect it will be hav-
ing on his attendance. Tom got trans-
ferred to the Pomona Court and needs 
to leave early three times a month to 
get to work on time. Thank you Tom 

for being open 
about your 
work commit-
ments, you have 
the board's 
blessing to be a 
"Scooter".  
If you don't 
have anything to do this weekend and 
you have an extra $100 or so, how 
about joining Joey Buttafuco and the 
gang and attend this year's Rotary 
Foundation District Dinner, now 
doesn't that sound better than sitting 
on the couch having to rub your part-
ner's feet? If it wasn't the First Lady's 
birthday I would be all over that. See 
Annie Gee for any last minute details. 
And thank you Annie for your help as 
being our Club representative for the 
Foundation Committee.  
Thank you Terry and Sue Wysocki 
for hosting the Super Bowl party. It 
was a great time and you have the 
best TV of anyone I know. When I 
grow up I want to be just like Terry. 
No wait, that isn't possible because 
Terry hasn't grown up yet either, well 
that's ok, I still want to be you.  
The table sitting rotation worked 
good for about one meeting, let's try 
it again and see if can mix it up again.  
The District newsletter is out, go the 
District website to view it, 
www.district5300.org.  
If you notice someone not at the 
meeting, don't be afraid to call them 
and say "Hi, we miss you."  
Have a great week and please "Lend 
a Hand".  —John 

The President’s Massage 
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Yet Another Kid! 

Ask Dr. Laura Pampu 

At press time, the Fresh Squeeze has not been in-
formed as to the identity of the speaker scheduled to 
show up this week. In fact, the Fresh Squeeze isn’t 
even sure the Program Chair will be here either.  

Today’s Program: 
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Well, had anyone bothered last week 
to walk around and gather letters 
from the Squeeze to learn the identity 
of the mystery kid, they would have 
easily found out that it was Wes 
Uptergrove. This may be the last kid 
pic since few people in this club have 
the facilities to get their childhood 
pics saved in digital format. Any-
way,this week’s tyke is shown on his 
Gift Horse, which led him to his des-
tiny and career (hint hint). 

Dear Dr. Laura: My 
boyfriend resists mar-
riage by always saying 
“Why buy the cow when 
the milk is free?”  
           — Puzzled 
 
Dear Puzzled: 
Remember what I tell all 
the boys, “It’s not worth 
buying the pig just to get 
a little sausage”. 

TOP 10 SONG TITLES ON  
THE POPE'S NEW ALBUM: 
10. Girls Just Want To Be Nuns 
9. Wind Beneath My Vestments 
8. Pretty Fly (For A Celibate Guy) 
7. A Whiter Shade Of Robe 
6. Exactly Like A Virgin 
5. Sistine Candles 
4. Take This Job And Read It 
3. Gettin' Popey Wit It 
2. God Must Have Spent A Little More 
Time On Me 
1. Papa's Got A Brand New Encyclical 

Top Ten List: 



Covina Rotary 
South Hills CC, Thursday 12pm 
West Covina Sunrise Rotary 
South Hills CC, Wednesday 7:00am 
West Covina Rotary 
South Hills CC, Wednesday 12:15pm 
San Dimas Rotary 
Rancho Park Villa, Wednesday 12pm 
Duarte Rotary 
Denny’s Duarte., Wednesday 7:30am 
Diamond Bar Rotary 
Royal Vista Golf C., Tuesday 12:10pm 
Glendora Rotary 
Continental Restaurant, Tuesday 12pm 
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The Greatest Sunrise Rotary Club in Covina 

Visit our website at: 
CovinaSunriseRotary.com 

 

Meeting Time: Tuesday 7:15am  
South Hills Country Club 
2655 South Citrus Avenue 
West Covina, CA 91791 
 

Board of Directors meets every 
second Wednesday at 7:15am at: 
Coco’s Restaurant 
Azusa Avenue at Badillo 
Covina, CA 91723 

Make-Up Meeting Places 2003-2004 Board of Directors 


